
On Your Toes A Step of Class  

September –October 2024 

 We hope you are as excited about the 

new season as we are.  “Welcome” to all 

of our new students and “Welcome Back” 

to all of our returning ones.   

This bi-monthly newsletter will keep you 

updated with studio information, as well 

as helpful reminders about studio  

policies.  We are gearing up for busy 

months ahead, so please make sure we 

have your current email address.  This is 

the best way for our staff to get you 

the information you’ll need for your 

dancer. As always, never hesitate to call 

or email the studio with any questions 

or concerns.  

Important Dates 

 *Closed September 2nd for 
Labor Day* 

  

*October 28th – 

November 2nd* 
Spirit Week 

Reminder! All tuition      

payments are due by the 

10th of each month to avoid 

a $10 late fee. 

 

@astepofclass 

In the event the studio closes 

due to dangerous weather, an  

e-mail will be sent to parents 

and any closings will be listed 

on our website.  

Goldsboro 



 

Important Reminders 
 

 

 Dancers are to be dropped off no more than 15 minutes before class starts. They also 

MUST be picked up no later than 15 minutes after class ends.  We can not be responsible 

for them after the next class starts. There will be a charge for every 15 minutes there 

after. 

 Please remind your children they are not to be out front of the studio without adult    

supervision.  It is not safe for them to wait for their parent there.  

 Please remind your children that snacks and drinks are to  remain  in the snack room. 

This helps us keep the waiting area, locker room and dance rooms clean and tidy. 

 Also remind them to clean up after themselves, wherever they are in the studio. Please 

be respectful of our facility. 

 

 Please remember, each year, recital costume letters will be going out         
between the last week in October and first week of November. Every individual 
class will perform a dance AND have an individual costume. Our instructors do 
their best to pick a 2 in 1 costume for dancers in multiple classes to keep the cost 

as low as possible. However, this is not always an option for all age groups.  
Costume letters with all pertinent information will be emailed to every family, so 
please verify we have your correct email information. They will also be placed in 

the “view documents” of your Studio Director account. The letters will include 
pictures of the costume, price, type of tights, type of shoes, and any additional  
accessories for each class. Per the dates posted in the Student Handbook, all  

costume money is due by December 2, 2024. Deposits for costumes may be made 
on your account, at anytime before this date, to reduce the amount due in  

December. It takes up to 4 months to get some costumes in during the spring 
months, so it is imperative we have payments by the above date. Thank you for all 

of your efforts to help make this a spectacular dance year! 



 

AUGUST 

2nd • Leilani Bush 

2nd • Tris’tian Tates 

3rd • Mia Bellamy 

3rd • Patterson Rains 

8th • Kaylinn Artis  

9th • Betts Bridgers 

9th • Maisie Martin 

9th • Russell Watters 

13th • Lillia Rogers 

16th • Gianna Ponce 

18th • Keeley Nackley 

18th • Kinsley Robbins 

19th • Nyah Jokines 

23rd • Peyton Grantham 

25th • Ruby Mitchell 

26th • Abigail Smith 

26th • Madeline Cestaro 

29th • Amira Zamora 

30th • Lillian Baumer 

30th • Luke Williams 

31st • Callie Anglin 

 

SEPTEMBER 

1st • Zora Mills 

2nd • Conleigh Mitchell 

4th • Eileen Avila 

8th • Aubree Alston 

8th • Kaliana Julien 

9th • Hartley Howell 

12th • Addalyn Smith 

16th • Bella Viera 

17th • Darcy Leyva 

18th • Kamora Middleton 

19th • Taylor Shaffer 

24th • Anna Crook 

27th • Amani Hamner 

27th • Teagan Jarman 

30th • Mary Florence Snyder  

OCTOBER 

1st • Jalina Johnson 

2nd •  Jilyana Johnson 

2nd •  Emily Randolph 

2nd • Joshua Taylor 

3rd • Sutton Sengsavanh 

6th • Amelia Goff 

7th • Brooklyn Wortman 

8th • Emma Martin 

10th • Raelyn Rogers 

10th • Isabella Sheldon 

11th • Olivia Ladd 

12th • Charlotte Gainey 

14th • Benjamin Lee 

16th • Valentina Perez 

17th • Brianna Parham 

20th • Eleanor Pilkington 

21st • Lincoln Massey 

22nd • Jazilyn Johnson 

23rd • Evelyn Hackmann 

24th • Trinity Koonce 

24th • Erynn Varner 

27th • Nora Warwick 

28th • Tamia White 

30th • Sadie Behrend 

31st • Hanna Wilcox 



 

Lockers Available! 

Keep your belongings safe and                  

secure. We offer lockers available for 

rent. Located in our dressing room, 

these lockers are perfect to keep dance 

shoes and dance bags safe! 

 

NEED NEW SHOES OR LEOTARDS? 

 

We are here to help.  Dance shoes are not like street shoes where you need a 

thumbs length of room.  Dance shoes must fit properly in order to get the best 

point or the best sound out of tap shoes.  Let us help get your child the shoes they 

need for the best dance experience possible. 

SPIRIT WEEK     OCT. 28TH - NOV. 2ND 

Monday: Studio Spirit Day—ASOC is the place to be! Show some spirit and wear your ASOC merch! Let’s fill the 

studio with purple! 

Tuesday: Time Machine Day—Go forward or back in time! We can’t wait to see where you landed! 

Wednesday: Pajama Day—You can’t go wrong with wearing pajamas to dance – anything to help people get a 

little more sleep! 

Thursday: Costume Day—Wear your Halloween costume to dance!  

Friday: Freaky Friday—Come dressed like your dance teachers!  

Saturday: Character Day— Dress like your favorite character and we’ll guess who you are! 

Parents, 

Thank you for allowing us to share our love of dance 

with your children. 

Keep up to date on with information thru the                

Parent Portal 

https://app.thestudiodirector.com/astepofclass/portal.sd 


